
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Joanne Dillon. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 3:50 PM 
'Joanne Dillon' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00618-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Joanne Dillon <jbd2691@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

This email is to voice my opposition against EU's private sewer proposal. My husband and I just recently 
moved to Don Pedro Island and have attempted to find info on the qualifications of this company to partake in 
such a project, as well as the impact it will have on our Island and the financial costs to be imposed on 
homeowners. At this time we cannot get any accurate information regarding these concerns and therefore feel 
more studies and technical expertise need to done before considering a permit for this project, which could have 
a devastating financial impact on homeowners and our quaint community. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Dillon 
5 Pointe Way 
P. 0. Box 567 
Placida FL 33946 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 
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